Drs. Ahan and Julianne Newman
1063 Tamara Circle
Medford, OR 97504

February 27, 2019

Dear Honorable Senate Members,

House Bill 3063 is in violation of our health freedom. We are both practicing physicians Oregon.
Ahan received his bachelors in Biochemistry from Harvard, went to Medical school at Stanford and
returned to Boston Children’s Hospital to complete his education. He has now been practicing as a
pediatrician in Southern Oregon for nearly a decade.

Julianne is a chiropractor also practicing in Southern Oregon while raising our two children. Our
decision to oppose this bill is a firm belief that all health care decisions should be made between a
patient and their doctor.

As physicians and parents of school aged children we oppose House Bill 3063.

Sincerely,

Ahan Newman, MD and Julianne Newman, DC



